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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2024
REVISED FINAL MERIT LIST PUBLISHED

       The revised Final Merit list of eligible including those who have newly

submitted their online application following lowering of cut off percentile of

NEET PG – 2024 for allotment to the vacant seats in PG Medical Courses in

the Medical Colleges in the State are published herewith.  The list is

available in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in
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